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NOTICE
By WhatsApp/Website

Government Autonomous College, Rourkela and Govt.H.S.School,Rourkela will
remain closed on 27.01.2024 as declared holiday in view of “Samalei Prakalpa
Lokarpan Utsav” vide letter No.3458/HE, Dt.25.01.2024 of Department of Higher

Education,Odisha.
|
Govt.Ayto.College,Rourkela
Memo No.__ 3~ ﬁfe//GACR. Date. 9/5’7 &/ 21/6 D

Copy to Notice Board/Girls Common Room/Staff Common Room Guard file/ College
website/ Emp.Asso.WhatsApp Group/ Section Officer/ Principal's file for information and
necessary action.
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